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Comment - I am an approved DMAS provider for the DD Waiver program. Basically I am a contractor 
who provides environmental modifications such as wheelchair ramps and bathroom accessibility 
modifications for Medicaid recipients. I am withdrawing from participation in the program because it is 
totally screwed up. As a taxpayer as well as a former provider I am genuinely concerned about the 
expansion of the Medicaid program. DMAS can not handle the workload responsibly that they have 
now yet you are proposing to expand it by over 50%? I strongly urge you to "clean up DMAS" before 
adding even one more enrollee.
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